
Sharon Gin <3haron.gin@facity.0rg>

Extension for Ponte Vista, Council File (CF) No. 13-1646

Waite, David P. <DWaite@coxcastle.com> Mon, Jan 27, 2014 at 1:46 PM
To: Sharon Gin <sharon.gin@lacity.org>
Cc: "Terry Kaufmann-Macias (terry.kaufmann-macias@lacity.org)" <terry.kaufmann-macias@lacity.org>, "Michael 
Bostrom (Michael.Bostrom@lacity.org)" <Michael.Bostrom@lacity.org>, "alison.becker@lacity.org" 
<alison.becker@lacity.org>, "tanner.blackman@lacity.org" <tanner.blackman@lacity.org>

Dear Ms. Gin,

Thank you for your correspondence dated January 17, 2013.

In response to your request that the Ponte Vista Project applicant, SFI Bridgeview, LLC, agree to extend 
the February 19, 2014 deadline to present the Project to the City Council, we have been in contact with 
the Council Office and the PLUM Chair regarding scheduling the Project hearing dates before PLUM 
(second hearing) and the City Council. We have also been in contact with the City Attorney's office 
regardingthe schedule which is necessary for the City Attorney to complete its review of the ordinances 
and resolutions to be presented to the City Council. Based on our coordination and consultation, all have 
agreed that the Project can and should be scheduled for hearing before PLUM on February 25, 2014 and 
City Council on February 26, 2014.

Accordingly, in response to your request, SFI Bridgeview, LLC, will agree to extend the deadline for City 
Council consideration of the Ponte Vista project from February 19. 2014 to March 1, 2014.

Thankyou for your cooperation and assistance. Please contact me if you have additional questions.

Best regards,

-David

David P. Waite
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